
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 

Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk) 

 

 

It was an icy start to our last Friday before half-term. Fingers crossed the weather is good for 

the week ahead.  The Governors wanted me to thank you all for the support you have given, 

and continue to give, the school and staff.  Enjoy the break! 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 14th – Friday 18th February 2022 (inclusive) 

 

P7 Portal 

The application window will close at 4.00pm on 23rd February 2022. 

 

Documentation to Support Applications 

It is important that you support your application with any documents requested in the 

admissions criteria of the post-primary schools to which you are applying, for example, proof 

of address, eldest child/eldest eligible child status or an entrance test result certificate etc. A 

birth certificate needs to be uploaded for every child. If you do not supply the documents 

requested this could lead to the withdrawal of a place or the inability of a school to offer a 

place to your child. 

Further information is available Education Authority website www.eani.org.uk  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all back after half term. 

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal                  11.02.2022 
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